
September 20-24, 2021

Contact Mrs. Kemp

Mrs. Kemp’s 2nd Grade 

Email: ekemp@saintscjm.com
Phone: (616) 754-3416

     In math we will continue to work 
on addition and subtraction.  Your 
student will have flashcards for the 
+2 facts.  Please practice each 
night!
     In science we will take our first test 
over physical properties of matter.

OUR LEARNING (con’t)

     Your 2nd grader will have 
homework each weeknight.  
They will have a Backpack 
Page for spelling, in addition 
to practicing sight words and 
math facts for 10-15 minutes.  
Please make sure the 
Backpack page is returned 
each morning.  Thank you!

Homework

OUR LEARNING
     We’ve had another great 
week of learning in 2nd grade.  
We are continuing to focus on 
listening carefully so we can 
become independent workers.  
Another skill we are focused on is 
raising a hand, not shouting or 
blurting out.     
     In reading we will continue to 
read informational text in SUPER! 
magazine, and in writing we will 
write and mail a friendly letter.  
We will take a spelling test on 
Friday.
      In religion we will begin 
learning about the Sacrament of 
Reconciliation.  First 
Reconciliation will take place on 
December 1st at 10 a.m.  More 
info coming soon!


